
AIBA Interim President Dr. Mohamed Moustahsane congratulated all
with the International Boxing Day

Description

‘Dear AIBA family,

Dear friends!

Despite the challenges, despite the difficulties that AIBA is facing; despite the COVID-19
pandemic, we decided to celebrate the International Boxing Day all around the world by
awarding all the actors of our sport:

• Best elite female boxer

• Best elite male boxer

• Best youth female boxer

• Best youth male boxer

• Best coach

• Best official

• Best referee and judge

• Best cut-technician,

• Best boxing school

• Best innovative project

In all and each national federation in the 5 continents around the globe, we celebrate the
good spirit of our sport, the sacrifices of each one. We celebrate the unity of our boxing
family.

Enjoy this day, we are proud of our members.



Happy International Boxing Day,

Stay safe!’

The post AIBA Interim President Dr. Mohamed Moustahsane congratulated all with the 
International Boxing Day appeared first on AIBA.
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